بسساندارتم الزحيم



8th January 2020

THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

MALE', REPUBLIC OF MALDIVES 1-CSO(HR)/INDIV/2020/9

Mr. Abdul Raoof S/O Abdul Majeed Master Trainer and Principal Consultant Uni – Challenge Consultans Pte. Ltd 50 East Cost Road #02 – 69 Roxy Square, Singapore 428769

Dear Sir,

On behalf of The President's Office, I would like to thank you and Uni-Challenge Consultants Pte. Ltd for accepting our request to conduct a "Training program on Project Management, Event Management, Supervision/ Work Delegation and Self- Motivation" for our 30 staff from 12th November 2019 to 14th November 2019 and 16th November 2019 in the Maldives.

Even at a very short notice and working at a very tight and busy schedule, you gave high priority to our program. The topics and content matched with our training objectives and were very relevant to the massive changes that we are experiencing today.

In the training program, we have witnessed the positive changes that you have instilled in our employees' minds to look at several organizational issues in a different but in a positive perspective. The evaluation feedback shows that our employees have greatly enjoyed every minute of the interactive sessions being conducted, especially the session on "Techniques to build Emotional Intelligence". Additionally, the newly recruited staff have also been very confident and comfortable in forwarding their ideas and views and have fully understood the concepts being discussed during the 3 day sessions.

Thus, the friendly environment and your training approach and insight has paved way for our staff to look at the critical issues relating to the above mentioned topics in a different and visionary perspective, whether it is at individual or organizational level.

We hope that this training will assist us in the upcoming years to produce result- oriented staff who will be the future leaders in implementing the policies mentioned in the government's manifesto.

Once again, thank you very much for your precious time and it was a great pleasure working with you.

We look forward to working with you and your team again in the future.

Yours Sincerely,

Ali Zahir

Chief of Staff

Tel: +960 3323701 Fax: +960 3325500

E-mail: info@po.gov.mv

